
From:                                 Vanessa Clayworth
Sent:                                  13 Aug 2013 16:08:16 +1000
Cc:                                      McGrath, Padraig;Sadler, Trevor
Subject:                             Employment Assistance
Attachments:                   EA_Brochure[1].pdf

Nursing Staff, 
 
I would like to take this opportunity to thank staff for being so supportive of each other and 
the adolescents since the announcement made re Barrett's future. 
 
I would like to remind staff that they are able to  contact Employment Assistance at any 
given time on 1300 361 008. For more information please visit Employment Assistance 
Program website http://qheps.health.qld.gov.au/eap/html/WestMortHSD.htm. I have also 
attached EAS Brochure (copy of brochure also printed out and placed in communication 
folder). 
 
As time progresses and we hear more about the future of Barrett EAS may support staff on 
ward (to be further discussed in Business Unit Meeting). 
 
Thank you for your time,
 
Vanessa. 
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